
Touch Report 

Our first meeting was held in June with a great response 9 attendees and 4 apologies. Discussions 
centred on our fundraising activities for the season.  These include our Bowling night at the Chermside 
Hyperbowl on the 3rd August, our major raffle, and chocolate drive. 

Erica Trudgian, Head of Touch gave us an overview of the coming season. We had approximately 84 
girls sign on for the season which is our biggest sign on yet. The tour to New Zealand is still in the 
planning stage and will be a focus in later meetings. 

Two teams have been entered into the All Schools Touch Tournament in October the Firsts and a Year 
10 team. 

We held our July meeting last night which focused mainly on our Bowling night, finalising our raffle and 
communications to the Touch families. It was decided that Touch was more than pleased to promote 
Blue Day in conjunction with the FSG. Some suggestions being a car wash with a percentage of the 
proceeds donated, blue wrist bands, blue ribbons for the girls to wear in their hair, blue cupcakes and a 
“Blue Day baked goods day” (cakes, biscuits etc).  We look forward to being part of this day. 

We had a mixed start to the season with the Yr.7s and the 2nd both had drawn games and all other 
teams going down to very polished St.Columban’s teams.  This was a tough draw first up but all teams 
will no doubt improve during the season. 

Thanks 

Dorelle 


